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RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Library Board of Trustees receive Brown Act Training from Deputy City Attorney
Daniel Gonzales.
 
SUMMARY

Upon their appointment to the Library Board of Trustees, new Board members shall receive Ralph M.
Brown Act Training from the City Attorney's Office.  For existing Board members, this presentation shall
act as a refresher and update training.  
 
DISCUSSION

This presentation helps ensure that newly appointed Board members have a clear and functional
understanding of the Brown Act, its requirements, and how it impacts the work of the Board.  
 
This item is the first actionable item on the agenda for new Board members to ensure that they have
received training prior to beginning the fulfillment of their duties.  
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
1. Brown Act Training Presentation
 
Prepared by: Allen McFarland
                      Management Analyst II

 

  

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3428108/LBT_Brown_Act.pdf

